
Your Input Matters!  

Alamo Township has begun a master plan update and 

community input is an integral part of the planning process. 

The Township will be holding a Master Plan Open House on 

Wednesday, May 22nd from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm and again 

from 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm to review the draft future land use 

map and potential goals for the plan. Julie Johnston, Planning 

Consultant, will be there to hear your comments. Please stop 

by anytime during these timeframes. This is a drop-in event, 

requiring a small amount of your time to give needed input on 

the draft Master Plan. 

 


